Hi Gerry

Thanks for your email.

Please find attached 4 pictures of the Sycamore Tree in question.

Its position is in the garden at the corner of Lower Terrace and Branch Hill, NW3.
Do let me know if you have any further questions.

I look forward to hearing from you.

Kind Regards,

Jude Sivell

Sivell Tree Services

01727 828289

07971 626537
www.sivelltrees.co.uk

Arboriculturalist (UK& Europe). Fully Qualified NPTC & NAT.DIP.ARB. Fully Insured.













